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August 18, 2015

Dear Ms. Dyer, Ms. Grenon, Ms. Rains, Ms. Guido, Mrs. Kirby, Mr. Harrigan, Mr. Dyar, Mrs. Berrier, Ms.
Donovan, Ms. Drake, Mrs. Ferris, Mrs. Zapata, Mr. Mertz, Mrs. Fletcher, Mrs. Snow, Mrs. Rivera,
Mrs. Sonsini and Mr. Yoh,

Cc. Mr. Corneau and Mrs. Vanderpool

During pre-planning week, it was discussed that new teachers to Stevenson as well as new to the
profession are provided with a mentor from Stevenson. Our goal is to make our new folks comfortable
and familiar with how we do things at our school. At times during the school year for example, during
grade level performances, it can be a bit “crazy!” By providing a mentor, they can heip to explain how
things work in great detail, assist you in reducing your stress level, and just be there so that you have
someone to speak with.

Mentors play a very important role. In addition to the above purpose is a second, to provide you with
informal feedback about how things are going in the classroom. To have the opportunity to speak with
someone outside of the grade level team can bring great benefit to the mentee. Our mentors are “growth
minded” and want nothing but the very best for you. Each of us at Stevenson would like our entire staff
to be successful. Your success will bring more student success.

In looking at the calendar, we are cordially inviting you to a Mentor/Mentee Meeting where you will have
an opportunity to learn more about how our program works from both Mrs. Hertzog and Ms. Schoon as
well to hear more about the Induction Program from Mrs. Vanderpool.

Not to impact morning arrival and planning time or extending our day later than it is, it was determined
that we are scheduling this meeting on September 2" beginning at 2:45PM. We are encouraging your
attendance. Please commit by responding to us by simply completing the form below that you will be
present.

We look forward to your join us. We will have light refreshments to “kick-start” our meeting!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tracey Hertzog, Mentor Program Lead Ms. Angela Schoon, School-wide Coach Lead




